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Nov. 30, 2018 

 

INTENT-TO-CANCEL NOTICE 
 
OVERVIEW 
Effective 12/31/18, BK Technologies will no longer be offering the KAA0100 and KAA0100IS 
Please see below for description.  

 
MODELS / OPTIONS CANCELLATION ROLLOUT 
These products are part of the Government Services Administration (GSA) contract. Notification 
has been submitted to GSA.  Last date to order:   12/31/18. 
 

Product Description Model 
Number 

Replacement 

Battery Pack,Li-Ion,2270mAh, 
Standard 

KAA0100 KAA0103 

Battery Pack,Li-
Ion,2270mAh,Standard,IS 

KAA0100IS n/a 

 
 

REPLACEMENT PRODUCT 
The KAA0103 Battery Pack, Li-Ion, 2300mAh, Intelli battery will replace the KAA0100. 
Please contact your local sales representative to order. For more information, please visit - 
https://www.bktechnologies.com   

 
EXISTING CUSTOMER CONTRACTS 
All current contractual agreements will be honored. 

 
SERVICE IMPLICATIONS OF CANCELLATION 
Accessories will continue to be supported through the standard warranty period through BK 
Technologies Customer Service. 

 
CONTACT INFORMATION  
Questions regarding the cancellation of the above products should be directed to your 
designated sales representative at BK Technologies or BK Technologies Sales / Order Entry 
Department at 800-821-2900. 


